
 
 
 
 
 
29 March 2022 
 
 
 
Kia ora koutou 
 
I hope you’re well. I’ve just a short update today for you. It’s been a beautiful sunny day at school 
and it’s been fabulous to see so many happy children around the place. And especially great to see 
the Year 10 Combined Science class hard at work at 8.00 am this morning! 
 
We have had just one new case in the last 24 hours. A Year 7 student tested positive this morning. 
She was last at school on Friday, and so will not have been infectious in school. She has mild 
symptoms, and has no siblings at our school. I’d like again to thank her parents for their cautious 
approach yesterday, which meant that she didn’t come to school when she was feeling just a little 
unwell. 
 
This morning, we tested a small number of returning students: all of their tests were negative. At the 
moment, we will just be testing returning students and staff tomorrow. 
 
Have a lovely evening! 
 
Alex 
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